
  
 

YOUR FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM FOR THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 
Taher, Inc. welcomes you to the 2022-2023 school year! 

We are excited to announce the new additions of staff to the students and families 
of Brentwood Christian School.   

        Please come and welcome our new BCS cafeteria staff!! 
They are all classicly trained chefs from reputable culinary schools in Austin. All 

three are Austinites and have a passion for feeding children. 
We are exited to showcase our talents and fill some bellies! 

Come say HI! 

Listed Left to Right: 
Serena Smith- Food Service Aid 
Nicole Wheelock -Sous Chef 
Angelica Zaragoza – Cook  

Please feel free to reach out to Misty Farrand at Brentwoodmgr@taher.com or 
512-835-6065 with any questions.

September 2022 

 The dining program needs the support of students and the entire school community to succeed!  

2022-2023 MEAL PRICES 
LUNCH  

PreK-Kinder…………….$4.00 
1st-5th  ...................... $4.50 
6th-12th .................... $5.25 
Adults  ...................... $4.25 
Salad Bar .................. $4.75 

Calling all 8th-12th grade students!
Do you want control of your 
lunches? Do you wish we served 
something that you love? The 
culinary committee meets once a 
month to come up with the 
following month’s menu. Chef 
Misty wants to have the first ever 
Student Driven Menu!! 

8th-12th grade students are 
invited to join Chef Misty and The 
Culinary Committee President on 
Wednesday September 21st  for 
our first Culinary Committee 
meeting of 2022-2023. We will be 
creating the menu for November! 
We will meet in the board room, 
next to the finance office, during 
homework time! Bring all your 
ideas and cookies and water will 
be provided! 

Reach out to Chef Misty if you 
have any questions or stop by and 
talk to her during your lunch! 

brentwoodmgr@taher.com 
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